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Dear Editor:-

I believe I have written to you before to express
my appreciation for your efforts in sending out such a fine news bulletin frok Trinity so thl* is in the nature of a 
repeat for me. I am sure I express the feelings of eech man 
in the service who is fortunate enough to be included on your milling list_when I say that it is always a pleasure to get each issue of the Bulletin because it takes me back home and 
among friends of lang standing. The issue of Dec. 14th arrived here on tne 27th 
and I read it through.immediately to see what the other boys 
were doing and what changes had taken place since receiving 
the last bulletin. Santa Claus was most generous to me this 
year which helped greatly to make Christmas very enjoyable donsiderlng the faot I am so tar away from home. 

Cheever Lewis dropped in to the see me the other day 
but probably won't see him much longer as he is expedtlng a 
change of scenery any day. Also had a nice visit with Buck 
Clements; he has certainly been around since Joining the navy and will certainly have some wonderful experiences to relate 
when he returns home. We are having more action every day 
in this theater and naturally all of us over here are gratified with the results thus far; Just hope the good work can be 
continued and even increased bedause 1t will surely mean that 
all of us will be able to come back home soon. 

I wish for each and everyone or you responsible 
for the publication arid distribution of the Bulletin a happy 
and prosperous New Year and may God's richest blessings be 
with you for this splendid work. 

Very s�s,



R.C. PARKER, Lt(jg), USNR.
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